
NHSBFAA Executive Meeting          December  5, 2016 

Present:  Frances Grant, Kimberly Flaugher, Lori Jasper, Robyn Allgood, Wanda Rone, Wendie Morris, 

Robyn Allgood, Kelli Poe-Jones, Dr. B.  

 

Wendie opened meeting. 

Regina Yeager is taking Lori’s place as concessions manager. 

Ann Little came to express interest in board position.  We spoke at length about different positions that 

will be available. 

Dr. B will be announcing need for positions to be filled via email and weekly call. 

Discussed fundraising from past as well as future fundraising. We need money for capital projects not 

supported by school system. Discussed difference between Athletics and BFAA. 

1/9/17, next General Meeting. 


